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Sewer Connection Information Session 
 

Wednesday, April 3, 2024 

Stoney Point Recreation Center 

7411 Rockfish Road, Fayetteville, NC 28314 

6:30p.m. – 8:00pm 

 
Residents in the Wendover Place, Hickory Run, Pine Crest, and Pine Ridge Acres 

neighborhoods (Project 32 East, Section 1) where sewer installation was recently 

completed, are invited to attend an Information Session explaining the utility 

connection process. Official Connection notices are being mailed to property owners 

included in this project area and eligible for connection. Staff of the Fayetteville 

Public Works Commission, a representative from the Fayetteville Area Plumbing 

Contractors’ Association, as well as other subject matter experts will be available to 

explain details related to sewer connection. The Information Session will have 

various stations set-up with subject matter experts available to explain the 

connection process. 

 

If you are unable to participate, PWC staff is available to answer questions by calling 

910-223-4600 or emailing: buildersgroup@faypwc.com 

 

Other project information is available by scanning the QR code 
to:  
www.FayPWC.com/Annexation-Project32-EastSec1/  
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